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Equine Herpesvirus (EHV)



SEVS’s 10th Year Anniversary Serving the Equine Community 
- A Reflection of ‘THEN’ and ‘NOW’
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A Message from Kayleigh:

A Message from Katy:

Saying Goodbye to Dr Katy & Kayleigh and 
Welcoming New Staff

With these big transitions, there will be some new faces in the SEVS Team in 2022. Dr. Reina 
Fennell, a WCVM graduate, Haida Gwaii resident and world traveller, will be joining us in 
September. We are excited to welcome her to the SEVS family.

Marnie recently has joined us in reception. In her spare time, she can be found spending time 
with her two horses, Creeks and Cute, and spending time with her family and friends. You 
may have already had the opportunity to chat with her in the office over the last month.

Lena, who has been assisting on farm for 2.5 years, has accepted the Practice Manager 
position, on a permanent basis, after completing her Diploma in Business Administration and 
Bookkeeping Certificate.

Lastly, Lauren will be joining us on farm as a Veterinary Assistant. Lauren was born in Victoria 
and has surrounded herself with horses as much as possible since. She has many years of 
experience in both the horse industry & customer service and someday aspires to become a 
veterinarian herself. In her free time, Lauren can be found riding her horse Irish, and 
spending time with family and friends.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition period. Please join us 
in welcoming these new team members and well wishes for those departing. Here’s to an 
exciting 2022!


